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But it is well worth the effort, for such a Joint Comprehensive
Plan of Action would dispel the international community’s
concerns regarding the exclusively peaceful nature of the
Iranian nuclear programme and ensure that Iran does not
acquire nuclear weapons. Let me underline in this context the
importance of the continued effective implementation of the
2013 Joint Plan of Action by the E3/EU+3 and Iran and the
essential role played by the International Atomic Energy Agency
(IAEA) in verifying the nuclear-related measures. We reaffirm
our strong support for the IAEA’s ongoing efforts to verify the

exclusively peaceful nature of Iran’s nuclear programme. At the
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The Conference should also lend support to the goal of
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system. Therefore, States Parties should be encouraged to
adhere to the multilaterally negotiated and agreed guidelines

and best practices of the Nuclear Suppliers Group and Zangger
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